
 
 

 

Participating Insurance Listing 
While our practice is not contracted with every insurance company in the 
nation, our practice participates with most major insurance plans. The care 
we provide to the community is medical and or surgical care which means 
we do not participate in any vision care plans.  

We accept plans from insurance companies at all our locations including:  

§ Medicare 

§ Excellus Blue Cross & Blue Shield – Commercial, Medicare Advantage 
Plans and Medicaid  

§ United Healthcare- Commercial, Medicare Advantage Plans and 
Medicaid  

§ Aetna - Commercial, Medicare Advantage Plans 

§ MVP Healthcare- Commercial, Medicare Advantage Plans 

§ Humana - Commercial, Medicare Advantage Plans 

§ Cigna Commercial, Medicare Advantage Plans 

§ Wellcare 

§ Fidelis 

§ Medicaid 

**We do not participate with any vision care plans** 

For those insurance company that we do participate with, Retina Vitreous 
Surgeons of Central New York, PC will bill your claim. It is your responsibility 
to contact your insurance company to confirm your coverage and any patient 
responsibility prior to your visit.  

For plans that we do not participate in with these are out-of-network; 
payment is expected in full at the time of service. Our Patient Billing 
Coordinators will be in contact to provide a Good Faith Estimate. Our billing 
specialist may be reached at 315-445-8179 


